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(Neb.)-UNWNRD Recognizes Two Members

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 12/20/2012 03:45 PM

(Chadron)-Upper Niobrara White Natural Resources District Directors, Dale Anderson of Chadron and Dale Berndt of
Lakeside were recognized for their dedication and leadership during the December 13, 2012 NRD Board Meeting.
 
 Anderson and Berndt are two of eleven locally elected Board Members who have shown guidance and influence over the
direction of the local NRD in protecting natural resources for Box Butte, Dawes, Sheridan and Sioux Counties. 
 
Both gentlemen have decided not to re-file and others have been elected to take their place for 2013.

http://www.visionsource-chadron.com/

